
The Catholic Rectory 
North Everard Street 

King’s Lynn 
Norfolk. PE30 5HQ  

 

Telephone : (01553) 772220   
 

—————————————— 
 

CLERGY 
 

Parish Priest 
The Very Reverend Canon  

Peter Rollings VF 
(Rural Dean - St Wilfrid Deanery) 

Email : parishpriest763@gmail.com 
 

Assistant Parish Priest 
Rev. Fr. Gordon Adam (OOLW) 

 

Deacons 
Rev. John Belfield 

Rev. Martin L’Estrange 
Rev. Shaun Morrison (OOLW) 

 

—————————————— 
 

Parish Website : 
 

www.catholicparish-kingslynn.org.uk 
 

—————————————— 
 

Safeguarding Representative 
 

Email : safeguardingkl@gmail.com 
 

Telephone : 07971955335 
 

—————————————— 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 
10.30am  

at Holy Family Church 
and 

5.00pm  
at Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

 

—————————————— 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Email : ronaldglazebrook@btinternet.com 
 

By Wednesday 11.00am please 
In plain “Word” format only 

 

======================================================== 

FIRST WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Psalter Week 1 

Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 
St. Mary, Great Yarmouth 

======================================================== 

Saturday, January 06 
Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Intentions : George & Betty Rollings RIP 
======================================================== 

Sunday, January 07 
The Epiphany of the Lord (Solemnity) 

Mass at 9.30am 
Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Mark Fincham RIP 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass at 11.30am 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions :  People of the Parish 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Holy Qurbana at 11.30am 
Holy Family Church 

——————–—————————-———————— 
Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
======================================================== 

Monday, January 08  
The Baptism of the Lord 

Mass at 12.00 noon 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Holy Souls 
======================================================== 

Tuesday, January 09 
Feria 

Mass at 4.00pm 
Queen Elizabeth II Hospital 

Intentions : Mary Philomena Adler RIP 
======================================================== 

Wednesday, January 10 
Feria 

Mass at 10.30am 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

Intentions : Arijus Valiukas RIP 
======================================================== 

Thursday, January 11 
Feria 

Mass at 9.30am 
Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Kulkarni Family 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Cremation of Eidimantas Dervinis at 12.15pm 
======================================================== 

Friday, January 12  
St. Aelred of Rievaulx 
Masss at 12.00 noon 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Intentions : Holy Souls 

======================================================== 

Saturday, January 13 
Our Lady 

Mass at 10.00am 
Holy Family Church 

Intentions : Joan & Jimmy O’Neil RIP 
======================================================== 

 

Newsletter for Week Commencing 
Sunday, 07 January 2024 

FIRST WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Psalter Week 1 

 

Lectionary: Sundays = Year B;  Weekdays = Year II 
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SECOND WEEK OF THE YEAR 
Psalter Week 2 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Diocesan Cycle of Prayer 
St. Felix, Haverhill 

======================================================== 

Saturday, January 13 
Holy Qurbana at 4.30pm 

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Vigil Mass at 6.00pm 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Intentions : Carmel Busuttil RIP 

======================================================== 

Sunday, January 14 
Mass at 9.30am 

Holy Family Church 
Intentions : People of the Parish 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Mass at 11.30am 

Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 
Intentions : Emily Gamble RIP 

——————–—————————-———————— 

Holy Qurbana at 11.30am 

Holy Family Church 
——————–—————————-———————— 

Vespers and Benediction at 4.00pm 
Church of Our Lady of the Annunciation 

======================================================== 

WEDNESDAY MASS 
Please note the earlier time of Mass on Wednesday which is 
because the Deanery Clergy are having their post-Christmas 
lunch that day. 

======================================================== 

COLLECTION 
31/12/2023 = £1393.41 

(£728.81 + £610.60 Standing Orders) 
Thank you. 

======================================================== 

THANK YOU 
To everyone who helped prepare our Christmas celebrations 
– our altar servers, readers and extraordinary ministers, the 
stewards, our organists and singers, those who built the 
cribs and decorated the churches and our magnificent      
florists. Lots of people put in lots of hard work and            
contributed to a worthy celebration of Our Lord’s birthday. 
There were about 800 people at the Masses. Thank you, 
too, for the generous Christmas Offering of £1515.76 which 
goes towards the priests annual salaries. 

======================================================== 

PARISH SICK LIST 
 Pat Athey   Betty Dockney  
 Caroline Glazebrook Mark Griffiths  
 Mike Griffiths  Beryl Green  
 Ann Hemming  Ann Lindley 
 Cathy McNeil  Owen McDonagh  
 Maria De Rosa  Debbie Roper 
 Helen Seaman  Renee Thomas 
 Lorraine Quigley  Sylvia Waddilove  
 Susan Young 
 

======================================================== 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 Joe Sinnott    Athony Parkin 

 Sergejus Bernotas  Patrick Ryan 

 Patricia Mann  Frederick Backham 

 David Harvey  Emily Gamble  

 Manis Macedo  Karina Tomlinson 

 Gordan Murray 
======================================================== 

MISSIO RED BOXES 
I am pleased to inform red box holders that £1010.46 has 

been banked into Missio's account for 2023. In time Missio 

will give us an overall sum of donations from Kings Lynn that 

will include  red boxes as well as Direct Debuts and any   

other parish payments sent to Missio. If you still have a red 

box that you feel needs emptying then just bring it along and 

leave with the clergy team as usual. Any monies banked will 

be put to immediate good use and will go towards 2024 end 

of year figures.  

On behalf of Missio, thank you all very much,  

Stephen Farr 
======================================================== 

WOODEN CHAIRS 

HOLY FAMILY CHURCH. 
Please do not move the WHITE plastic clips on the legs of 

the wooden chairs at HFC they are there to strengthen the 

legs etc and to stop them from failing which means the 

chairs are then destroyed. Several have been moved down 

the legs and will need replacing. 
======================================================== 

======================================================== 

The Epiphany of the Lord 


